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City of Victoria 
#1, Centennial Square 
Victoria, B.C. 
V8W1P6 

Planning a Development Department 
Development Services Division; 

Re; 502 Discovery / 509 Pembroke Street Application for Heritage Designation 

Dear Mayor and Council 

I am writing to request a heritage designation for 502 Discovery - 509 Pembroke Street. The North half 
of this Rattenbury designed building was constructed in 1901 and the Southern addition was made in 
1907. It was originally designed to be the train shed for the BC electric railway and is the last remaining 
streetcar barn in BC. It is also a reminder of the industrial past of the Rock Bay area. 

By designating this building, it will allow it to be preserved and revitalized, remaining a part of the Rock 
Bay street scape. 

I hope you can consider this request favourably, 


